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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
December 27, 2017 
 
Bill Tezak  
Colorado Quarries Inc 
270 S 15th St 
Canon City, CO 81212 
 
RE: Decision Date Extension Approval (AM-01), Red Jasper Granite, Permit No. M-1982-200 
 
Dear Mr. Tezak, 
 
The Division received your request to extend the decision date for the 110c Amendment Application 
(AM-01) for the Red Jasper Granite, Permit File No. M-1982-200, by one week. The Division herby 
approves the extension request to December 29, 2017.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 
303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety, wally.erickson@state.co.us 
  Nicole Krauth, Colorado Quarries Inc, nkrauth@qwestoffice.net 
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